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Good afternoon all Everett Public Schools’ staff—

As we get closer to the Thanksgiving holiday and a few days of much-deserved rest, | would
like to thank you all for your tireless work to serve our students remotely and work to enable
students to someday, hopefully soon, return to the classroom. | have said it many times
before, but | continue to be impressed by your innovation, hard-work, and passion for student
achievement and physical and emotional health.

| hope the upcoming holiday will provide you some time to rest and rejuvenate. | also would
like to give you the opportunity to recharge and work from home the day before
Thanksgiving.

All staff who are able, should work remotely on Wednesday, November 25. If your job
cannot be accomplished remotely, for instance custodial or maintenance work, you may use
the day remotely for professional development (see offerings here).

This also means all buildings will be closed to staff and the community November 25. If you
have any questions, please work with your supervisor or building administrator.

Be safe and be well
lan

V*EV ERETT Dr. Ian B. Saltzman
Superintendent
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